
We Are Safe 
The welfare and safety of all children at Templenewsam 

Halton is of upmost importance. If staff or visitors have any 

concerns they should be reported immediately to the  

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

The Designated Safeguarding Lead at school is: 

 

  

 

 

Laura Lightfoot – Assistant Head 

In her absence any concerns should be directed to: 

 

 

 

 

  

             Ian Weatherley Lisa Seton Sharon Beaumont  Georgia Hitch 

(Deputy Head) (Headteacher) (Learning Mentor) (Assistant Head/SENCO) 


